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Mrs. Booth’s Bunch May 10, 2019

What a wonderful week! Thank you so much for making Staff 
Appreciation an incredible week. Your kindness and generosity
are so appreciated. Your sweet notes warmed my heart and I will 
always cherish my time with your children. I get sad thinking that 
our time together is soon coming to an end. 

PTA News & Updates

• LES PTA is excited to present 
Google's Be Internet Awesome 
workshop on internet safety! Our Be 
Internet Awesome Parent Workshop 
is on Thursday 5/23 at 7pm. The PTA 
will provide pizza and a movie while 
parents attend the workshop. Space 
is limited. Please RSVP at 
lespta.com.

Specials Rotation

Mon   5/13 – Art
Tues   5/14 – Health & Fitness
Wed   5/15 – Music
Thurs 5/16 – Logic
Fri       5/ 17 - PE 

If you haven’t heard already, 
each of our caterpillars turned 
into a chrysalis. We are excited 
about watching this amazing 
life cycle and will keep you 
updated on See Saw as things 
progress.

Important Dates

5-17 – LES Volunteer Tea
5-23 – PTA Internet Safety
5-27 – No School
5-29/30 – EOGs

EOG Proctors needed … If anyone thinks they could
help please contact Sue Davis for details (sdavis7@wcpss.net).
You DO NOT have to commit to multiple days – you can help
for the day or sessions that work with your schedule.
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